From:

Sent: 12 October 2015 13:41
To:

Subject: RE: NICE MTA appeal
Dear

Apologies for not responding to you in regard to our letter of scrutiny last week. | have nothing further to add at this
stage and confirm that | and will attend the appeal in Manchester on 26™ November on behalf of NRAS.

Best wishes

Chief Executive

Phone:
Mobile:
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0845 458 3969/01628 823524
www.nras org.uk
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NRAS,
Phone: 0845 458 3969, Fax: 0845 458 3971, Web: www.nras.org.uk Video Conferencing: 135.196.6.93

NRAS is a private company limited by guarantee, Registered in England and Wales No 7127101. Charity Nos 1134859 SC039721

If you would like to find out more about supporting our work and becoming a member please
see http://www.nras.org.uk/index.php?page id=100097

All content within this email and the NRAS web site is provided for general information only, and should not be treated as a substitute for the medical advice of your
own doctor or any other health care professional. NRAS is not responsible or liable for any diagnosis made by a user based on the content of the NRAS website.
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